
Gryglak, Magdalena 

From: Gryglak, Magdalena 
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 12:07 PM 

mary.hennings-frank@dmshealth.com To: 
Subject: CN 612028, Request to remove a location of use, NRC License no. 10-29283-02, Digirad 

Imaging Solutions Inc. 

Good afternoon Ms. Hennings-Frank: 

I am reviewing your request to remove a location of use at 901 E. Lincolnway, Ste. 102, LaPorte, Indiana, from 
your license. 
In order to proceed with the amendment, I need some additional information: 

Please provide a signed and dated letter containing the following information: 

1) A list of the radioisotopes (unsealed material) used and the last date the material was used at the 
location of use; 

2) A list/inventory of sealed sources used at this location of use; 
3) The leak test results for each sealed sources (if required) before the sources were transferred; 
4) Indicate disposition of each source (i.e. sources transferred to another location on license/state the 

location, low level waste disposal facility, another authorized recipient etc.); 
5) Provide receipt acknowledgement letter (from the recipient licensee Radiation Safety Officer) for each 

source transferred to another authorized recipient, confirming such receipt; 
6) Provide the background reading (mR/hr) at the location; 
7) Provide your guidance/actions levels for the ambient exposure and contamination readings; 
8) Provide the calibration date for the Ludlum survey meter, SN 90202. 
9) Confirm that all radioactive waste has been decayed to background and has been disposed. 
10) Confirm that all sealed sources were removed from the location of use. 
11) Confirm that there is no radioactive material present at the location of use. 

You may provide your response via email (as a pdf document) directly to me. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you 

Magdalena R. Gryglak 
US. NRC Region Ill 
630-829-9875 
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